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July 12, 1994

NIUSH Docket Office

Robert A Taft Laboratories

4678 Columbia Parkway

Cincinnati, Ohio 45226 ‘

To Whom it may Concern:

[ am writing in support of the proposed standard, as a first
step in improving the certification process in addressing the 95%
filter efficiency for most HCW needs.

,Yours truly,
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